
Community Service-Friendship Ridge 
BCAR’s Community Service Committee delivered colorful baskets, filled with 

puzzle books, personal hygiene items, books, clothing, snacks and greeting 

cards, to the residents at Brighton Rehabilitation and  Wellness Center last 

month.  
  

“Pouring a little joy into someone’s day is an easy thing to do” remarked  

organizer, Bev Pietrandrea. “We want to make a difference with the seniors 

in our community that don’t expect much and appreciate a simple  

kindness.”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

If you know of any groups or would like to lend a hand with BCAR’s 

Community Service    Committee, please contact Rose at the Association 

Office.  

 

 
  

 

Pietrandrea added, “Always 

on the lookout for 

organizations that can use a 

boost, or a helping hand. 

We want to be visible to our   

community members and 

provide them with the 

supports that we can.”  
 


